
‭Justification for Postponing the Diesel Technology Program Advisory Board Meeting‬

‭Amarillo College’s Diesel Technology program typically holds at least one advisory board‬
‭meeting annually, as required. However, due to a comprehensive, large-scale program revision‬
‭currently underway, we have postponed this year’s meeting.‬

‭This in-depth revision includes a thorough review and update of the program’s learning‬
‭outcomes, lab exercises, assessments, homework assignments, and overall scope and sequence.‬
‭Our goal is to ensure that the curriculum remains aligned with current industry standards and‬
‭continues to meet the evolving needs of our students and employer partners.‬

‭By completing the revision prior to convening the advisory board, we aim to present a fully‬
‭developed and thoughtful proposal that allows for more meaningful input, targeted feedback,‬
‭and strategic alignment. The updated curriculum will serve as a more effective foundation for‬
‭discussion and decision-making.‬

‭We are committed to maintaining strong industry engagement and plan to reconvene the‬
‭advisory board promptly upon completion of the revision process.‬

‭David Hall‬
‭Dean of Technical Education‬
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